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School Board Priorities for the High School Project 

 

1. Maximize use of the Minnie Howard site with a new building. 

 

2. Co-location of multiple programs is preferred to maximize flexibility, enhance 

cross-program interactions and reduce logistical obstacles. 

 

3. All students will have access to support services including counseling, social 

work, nursing, psychological and nutrition. 

 

4. A high level of program flexibility will allow students to change their academic 

path after their initial selection. 

 

5. New program offerings will be data driven. 

 

6. Students will have the option of fulfilling graduation requirements in one 

building. 

 

7. Community engagement will be continued through the Define and Evaluation 

phases of the process. 

 

 

 


